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A 
n Exciting and new Mile-

stone was attained on 15th 

January 2024 as Erepi 

Primary Teachers College  

was officially handed over to Muni 

University. The colourful ceremony 

was presided over by the Director of 

Higher Technical & Vocational Edu-

cation in the MoES represented by 

Principal Education Officer, Dr. Eric 

Gitta as the Chief Guest. 

Dr. Gitta expressed gratitude  to Mu-

ni University and to Erepi PTC team 

for being partners in implementing 

the mission and vision of the minis-

try of education and sports denoting 

to the handover as an  important 

moment in the history of Uganda’s  

education, a moment where we are 

seeing the past meets 

the future, and the torch of responsi-

bility being passed on to Muni Uni-

versity to have a compass, increas-

ing access to education opportunity 

in this region. 

He said the launch of Muni University 

Moyo campus has come at the right 

time when Uganda is trying to 

achieve Sustainable Development 

Goals (SDGs) especially number 4

(Quality education) which is in line 

with the National Development Goals 

Plan III(NDPIII). The foundation upon 

which Erepi stands is built upon the 

dedication and hard work of those 

who came before. He urged the 

management of Muni University to 

Cherish the values that have guided 

the developments and use them as a 

compass to steer the path ahead, the 

new leadership and guidance will 

chart the course for the next phase 

of education, shaping the minds and 

futures of students entrusted to 

them. 

“As we embark on a new chapter, I 

am confident that we are handing 

over the wheels to capable hands, I 

offer my heartfelt congratulations to 

Muni University for expanding your 

passion and expertise, fresh per-

spectives will bring renewed sense 

of interest and potential to our be-

loved institution and as I pass the 

baton, I do so with the utmost confi-

dence in our collective ability to see 

Muni University led to new heights, 

excellence and distinction. Embrace 

the changes ahead with an open 

heart and an eagerness to contribute 

your best to the growth and prosper-

ity of Muni University. Let us work 

hand in hand to ensure that every 

individual who passes through Muni 

University is empowered to reach 

their fullest potential and contribute 

meaningfully to the country, thank 

you all for being part of this memo-

rable occasion. Let us embark on 

this new chapter with unity, love and 

commitment. It is now an honour and 

privilege to hand over Erepi PTC to 

Muni University”. He concluded while 

quoting Philippians 1:6  

Erepi PTC Handed Over to Muni  
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Principal Education Officer Dr. Erick Gitta (Left) handing over to Dr. Joel Aita the Chair Council. 

Cheering on is The University Secretary/Accounting Officer Mr. Banya Emmanuel Natal (Right) VC 

Muni, Prof. Anguma Simon Katrni (2nd Right) and Mr. Kibirai Moses, the Vice Chair Council.  
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“Being confident of this that he who 

started a good work in you, will 

carry it to completion”  

 

The Vice Chancellor Muni University 

Prof.Anguma Katrini pledged on be-

half of Muni University that they will 

make very good use of this facility 

in pursuance of the university vision 

and mission. He held that much as 

Muni University is relatively new, its 

measuring heights with those that 

are old adding that Muni has existed 

for 9 years but proving in terms of 

teaching and learning, with only 2  

programmes at the start, the uni-

versity now has 30 spanning from 

Education, Basic Science, Agricul-

ture, Technology and Health Sci-

ence, the staffs lecturing  these 

programs have proved themselves 

internationally and globally in the 

area of ICT. For the last 5 years stu-

dents have travelled to China under 

Huawei, Health Science students 

have participated in a contest and 

have so far lifted the trophy for 2 

years in arow. 

He revealed that Programmes to be 

run at the newly acquired facility 

include Bachelor of Science with 

Education-Primary, Bachelor of Sci-

ence with Education- Secondary, 

Bachelor of Science with Education 

-Early childhood and care among 

others. 

Prof.Anguma Strongly urged the 

stakeholders, Government of Ugan-

da to work hand in hand with man-

agement to actualise Erepi Campus 

while appealing to local leadership 

and Wanainchi to stand strong as 

we move this journey around and to 

own the institution and protect the 

facilities coz it’s a blessing and an 

assurance for the children’s future. 

The University Council Chair, Dr.Joel 

Aita guided  the Management  to 

give a facelift to the facility and 

make it look like a university 

through renovations and highly 

raised structures with a proper in-

frastructure master plan to guide 

the development of the facility 

which will be of help and not only 

benefit the people of Madi but the 

entire region, urging  the political 

leaders to push for this develop-

ment.  
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MU Receives Books Worth Over 
UGX 40million from Book Aid   
International  

M 
uni University is thrilled to 

announce a generous dona-

tion of brand-new medical 

textbooks valued at over 

UGX 40 million from Book Aid Interna-

tional, a UK based organisation, they of-

fer learning materials to Africa  

The resources highlighted by Ass. Librar-

ian, Mr. Moses Samanya, will greatly 

benefit our upcoming Medicine program 

and support existing nursing and mid-

wifery programs.  



T 
he management of Muni 

and that of VNG Internation-

al on 30th January held 

prolific discussions on op-

erationalisation of the provisions of 

the Memorandum of Understanding 

MoU) signed….. 

VNG international and Muni Univer-

sity signed an MoU for strategic and 

thematic collaboration in research, 

design, documentation, implemen-

tation and sharing learning experi-

ences on Local Governance and mi-

gration management in West Nile. 

Following the discussions held, the 

partnership focus is on implemen-

tation of the Sustainable Develop-

ment through Improved Local Gov-

ernance Program.Key areas under 

the SDLG program include Security 

and Rule of Law, Refugee manage-

ment and Local Economic Develop-

ment (LED) which focuses mainly on 

leadership capacity building and 

attitude change. 

VNG International is the Agency for 

International Development of the 

Association of the Netherlands Mu-

nicipalities (VNG) and implements 

projects to support and strengthen 

Local Governance world-wide. The 

main clients of VNG international 

are the Netherlands Ministry of For-

eign Trade and Development Coop-

eration, the European Commission, 

World Bank and USAID among oth-

ers.  

Partnership with VNG 
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A group photo of Members of University Management and Team from VNG International.  

Start of Another Year with Stanbic Bank  

O 
n 16th January 2024, Mr. 

James Odur, Stanbic 

Bank Arua Branch man-

ager and Digital Consult-

ant Mr. Dovona Oneka visited our 

campus presenting a symbolic gift 

hamper to the Vice Chancellor As-

sociate Professor Anguma Simon 

Katrini, marking the beginning of 

another thrilling partnership jour-

ney into 2024. 

Stanbic Bank is an ardent partner of 

Muni University, they have in the 

past donated computers to Muni and 

have on several occasions offered 

free financial literacy trainings to 

the staff of Muni University and 

have kept customising products to 

the test of the university communi-

ty. Muni continues to cherish this 

partnership.  
Asoc. Prof. Anguma Simon Katrini (Left) receiving the gift hamper from the Stanbic Manager Mr. 

James Odur (Middle) and Mr. Donova Oneka (Right)  



Contact us 
 

P.O. Box 725, Arua—Uganda  
 Tel: +256 476 4203/4  

Fax: +256 476 420 316 
 

Email: info@muni.ac.ug 

 inquiries@muni.ac.ug 
 

www.muni.ac.ug 

Facebook: MUNI University 

Twitter: Muni_University 
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1. Bachelor of Information Technology 
2. Bachelor of Information Systems 
3. Bachelor of Science with Education 

(Biological, Physical, Biological-Physical 
Education, Computer Studies, Physical 
Education, Economics, Agriculture) 

4. Bachelor of Education Secondary 
5. Bachelor of Education Primary (Arts) 
6. Bachelor of Education Primary 

(Sciences) 
7. Bachelor of Early Childhood Care and  

Education 
8. Bachelor of Nursing Science 
9. Bachelor of Business Administration 

and Management (Accounting & Fi-
nance, Marketing, and Management) 

10. Bachelor of Economics 
11. Bachelor of Procurement and Supply 

Chain Management 
12. Bachelor of Science in Agriculture 
13. Bachelor of Science in Environment &   

Natural Resources 
14. Bachelor of Science (Physical) 
15. Bachelor of Science (Biological) 
16. Postgraduate Diploma in Financial      

Management 

17. Postgraduate Diploma in Human          
Resource Management 

18. Postgraduate Diploma in Education 
19. Diploma in Education, Leadership and 

Management 
20. Higher Education Certificate 

(Humanities, Biological Sciences, Physi-
cal Sciences) 

21. Master of Science in Computer Science 
22. Master of Science in Artificial Intelli-

gence 
23. Master of Business Administration 

(Accounting, Finance, Marketing, Hu-
man Resource & Management) 

24. Master of Tourism and Hospitality 
Management 

25. Master of Education (Education Plan-
ning & Management) 

26. Master of Science in Biodiversity Con-
servation 

27. Master of Science in Chemistry 
28. Master of Science in Mathematics 
29. Master of Science in Climate Change & 

Disaster Risk Management 
30. Master of Public Health 

VC in Talks with Kijani over Restoration 

of Forest Cover  

T 
he Vice Chancellor Prof. 

Anguma Simon Katrini and 

the University Secretary/

Accounting Officer, Mr. Ban-

ya Emmanuel Natal on Wednesday 

31st January 2024 held successful 

meeting with management of Kijani 

Forestry based in Gulu City on resto-

ration of the fast-dwindling forest 

cover in Uganda, especially in the 

northern region, sustainable char-

coal farming initiative, seed banking 

of native indigenous tree species and 

plantation for carbon credit. 

The Wednesday meeting was con-

cluded by visiting practical field sites 

on a 400acre land located some 

70km along Gulu highway.  

According to the Vice Chancellor, 

Muni University faculties of Agricul-

ture and Environmental Sciences, 

Management Science, Health Scienc-

es, Science especially the depart-

ments of Chemistry, Biology, and 

Physics have many things in com-

mon with what Kijani is championing 

in Acholi subregion, he says the 

team at Kijani will make a presenta-

tion at Muni for purposes of mutual 


